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PrINCIPAL NEWS + BNNOVNCEMENTS

BISHOP’S MASS
Ambassadors and Student Counselors attended the Bishop's Mass at St. Robert Bellarmine on Thursday.

Catholic Schools Mass

Co-Cathedral of St. Robert Bellarmine

October 12, 2017

DIOCESE OF TRENTON

AND

MISSIONARY CHILDHOOD ASSOCIATION
Awaro HONORABLE MENTION HONORS

FOR OUTSTANDING PARTICIPATION IN MISSION ENDEAVORS
(CONTRIBUTIONS PER CAPITA)
DURING THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2016 ~ 2017
To

SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL
HOLMDEL

PRESENTED ON THIS 12™ DAY OF OCTOBER, 2017

REV. PETER JAMES ALINDOGAN. MOST REVEREND DAVID M. O'CONNELL, C.M., J.C.D,

BISHOP OF TRENTON

CAFETERIA AND RECESS HELP WANTED

SBS is looking for additional sets of hands to help in the cafeteria and/or at recess. Please click the link
below to volunteer for one day, or lots of days between now and June. Thanks so much for your help.

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/20F044EA8AA23AAF85-sbslunch



http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044EA8AA23AAF85-sbslunch
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CLASSROOM NEWS

FIFTH GRADE STEM CHALLENGE - MRS. CANNIZZO
STEM CHALLENGE: Design a catapult using only the given materials to accurately catapult a candy
pumpkin onto a bullseye target. We needed to use our knowledge of force, friction, lever, and fulcrum to
design properly. Students worked in pairs to plan, design, and build. Day One we tested our designs and
made any necessary changes as we prepared the final product in action on Day Two. Stay tuned for more
ictures on Mrs. Cannizzo's teacher page!

FIFTH GRADE AND KINDERGARTEN BUDDIES
Last week the 5th graders were excited to meet their new kindergarten grade buddies. Together they read
Dr. Seuss books outside on a beautiful sunny afternoon.
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View full album here.

PARENT ASSOCIATIONS + CLUB NEWS

ADVANCEMENT AND ALUMNI AFFAIRS

The first Monday of every month is "I LOVE ST. BENEDICT DAY!" To show their love of SBS, students may
wear an "l LOVE St. Benedict School/Ask Me Why" t-shirt with their regular uniform pants, jumpers, or kilts
on the first Monday of each month. Students may also choose to substitute those shirts for their gym
shirts on gym day. The next first Monday is November 6th! If you have a tee, wear it. If not, please see the
Weekly Packet for the order form.

PTA (Parent-Teacher Association)
See the weekly packet for the PTA’s October Newsletter.

The annual Wine Tasting is tomorrow, Saturday, October 14th from 6-10 pm in the SBS Gym, tickets will
be available to purchase at the door for $40. See the weekly packet for details. All are welcome to attend,
this event is open to friends, family and the entire community!



https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/photoalbums/5b-and-kb-buddies
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SAVE THE DATE

PTA Pocketbook Bingo is coming on Friday, November 10th in the SBS Gym. Doors Open at 6:00 PM!
Cost is $25; Includes Admission and 40 Bingo Game Cards; 4 cards for each game.

CHOIR CLUBS
Attention School Choir, Girls Jam, Guys Jam, and Youth Choir:

All choirs will be singing for the 12:30 Mass on Sunday, November 5 for the special occasion of the
Dedication of the Science Lab. The Vicar of Education will be presiding. Please arrive at 12:15 wearing

school uniform.

NEW! CHESS CLUB

Check out the weekly packet for details on the chess club starting Thursday, October 19th for Grades 6-8.

REMINDER

The school calendar is located on the website in the main navigation
tab titled “Calendar” or bookmark the page here:
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1

The home page of the school website also has upcoming events for the
week, be sure to check it for quick calendar reminders!

Vecomine
EVENTS

PTA Wine Tasting 10/14
Tomorrow, Saturday, 10/14
from 6-10 pm in the SBS Gym
Tickets will be on sale at the
door!

Please see the link below to access all of the newsletter attachments for
the week.
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi

ENTOY THE WEEKEWND!

Halloween Spooktacular
hosted by the High School
Youth Ministry on Sunday,
10/22.

Halloween Parade on
Tuesday, 10/31 at 8:30 am.

ST.BENEDICT

SCHOOL



https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/documents/2017/8/Wine%20Tasting%20Flyer%2010.14.17%201.pdf
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/documents/2017/9/SB%20Spooktacular%202017.jpg
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi

